
 

 DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
         MONDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2023 

 
Seniors: 

 Would you like to be a part of this year’s Senior Video at graduation? Check your email for a Google 

Form to submit pictures or videos from the first semester that you would like to be featured. 

 Cap and Gown orders are due by Wednesday, March 1.  The link to order is  

College Visit: Monday, February 6- Valparaiso University will be here twice on Monday. Valparaiso will be on main street 

during lunch and will return after school in the library to talk with accepted seniors to answer any questions. Tuesday, 

February 7- Prairie State College will be in the library after school 

Best Buddies: Best Buddies will be having a Valentine's Day party after school Monday, February 6 in the South 

Commons. The meeting will go until 3:15 

Freshman Class Cabinet:  Designers wanted! Freshmen class cabinet will be meeting every Wednesday in February 

starting on Wednesday, February 8 in C206. We will be picking a Freshmen Class tshirt design. All interested freshmen 

may attend!  

All Stars Basketball: The Lake Central All Stars basketball team will have a Blue/White game on Thursday, February 9 

at 5:30 p.m. in the LCHS main gym.  Come out to support our Lake Central All Stars…. 

AP Psychology Fundraiser:  Our AP Psychology class has designed a t-shirt to raise funds for Veterans. Options are 

short sleeve, long sleeve, crew sweatshirt & hoodies.  5% of the proceeds are going to Operation Combat Bike Saver--a 

Veterans organization based in Crown Point, Indiana.  They do a great job on helping Veterans suffering from PTSD, 

Anxiety, depression, etc.  The following link can be used to order.   bsnteamsports.com/shop/wygLY9KfmQ     The order 

will be delivered directly to the patron's home address. Orders are due by   Please email Ralph Holden at 

rholden@lcscmail.com with questions.   

Latino Heritage Club: The Latino Heritage club is having a “Soup-er Bowl” Food Drive for the St. Maria Goretti Church 

food pantry. Help them out by bringing canned foods, boxed pastas, or any nonperishable food. Donations can be taken 

to Mr. Perez's room, C105 or to the box by the main office. All donations will be collected through Monday, February 13, 

so clean out those pantries! 

Choir: LC Choirs present SWOON TUNES on sale next week. What's a swoon tune? A custom singing Valentine's Day 

gram! Swoon Tunes will be for sale on Main Street during lunch next week. They will be delivered during PtE Valentine's 

Day week. Send that special someone a tune that will make them swoon! 

Interact Club: Interact Club will be running a fundraiser during lunches on February 6-8 where you can buy a wooden 

rose for another student. Roses will be given to students during PTE on Valentine's Day. 

St. Baldrick’s:  St. Baldrick's Fundraiser is being held on Friday, March 17 in the main gym during Pte.   We are looking 

for fundraising participants and brave “shavees”.  Please look for posters around the school and scan the QR code.  You 

can then sign up to be a “shavee”, fundraise or donate for the cause.  Last day to sign up is Wednesday, March 15.  If you 

have questions, please see Mrs. Ohlenkamp in room C333 or Mrs. Rokita in room D204.   

RUNE Magazine: Calling all LC creatives! Starting now, submissions are open for the RUNE Creative Arts magazine! 

Anything creative, including 2D, 3D art, writing, acting, playing an instrument, etc, can be submitted to the magazine. Just 

find a poster around the school, scan the QR code, and submit! All submissions are due before Spring Break.  
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